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 Minutes of BBHS P&C meeting Tuesday 17th September 2024 

1.  Acknowledgement of Country – Michelle Pullen 

2.  Meeting attendees: Janine Marcus, Michelle Pullen, Jane Stanton-Gillan, 
Bronwyn Watt, Dean Hunter, Emma Rolley, Chris Byrne, Ellie Stinson, 
Mark Reynolds 

Apologies: Viv Fantin, Amanda Keller, Sophie Leslie, Wandy Hochgrebe 

3.  Previous minutes from 20/08/24 

Passed- Jane Stanton-Gillan 

Seconded- Michelle Pullen 

4.  Treasurer’s Report- Dean Hunter 

SEE REPORT ATTACHED 

5.  Principal’s report – Janine Marcus (see below) 

- Tournament of the Minds competition underway- some students 
travelling to Sydney- Congratulations! 
 

- NAIDOC assembly celebrations- original music (Ryan and Eli) and 
talk by Ash Hall 

 
- Frankie Miller (Yr12) nominated for dance excellence 

 
- Two onstage nominations- Vinnie and Lexi (as per school 

newsletter) 
 

- Janine expressed pride at teaching staff and students’ recent 
achievements in Arts/drama/music 
 
 

- Yr. 12 breakfast next week 



 
 
 
 

 

Byron Bay High School  

Parents & Citizens Association 

2 Arakwal Court Byron Bay NSW 2481 
w: www.byronbay-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

e: byronbay-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
t: 02 6685 8188 

 
- Parent teacher interviews have been on and well attended 

 
- Head teacher English position will go out to recruitment soon 

 
- BBHS already has greater than 150 enrolment forms for Yr. 7 2025. 

School needs to think about how many classes will need to be 
formed. This is a very big year group. Janine discussed challenges 
with funding of teachers. May need fundraising funds to be 
channelled into tech upgrades as majority of funding needs to go to 
extra teachers. Chris Byrne suggested requesting tech donations 
from businesses that upgrade tech frequently 
 

-  

6.  President’s report – provided by Michelle Pullen (see below) 

 
1.  Funding advocacy for COLA: 
- Subcommittee formed after last meeting (more members welcome if 
anyone wants to join 
- Architectural render of proposed COLA completed 
- Amanda Wasmer created a proposed timeline for the project. First step to 
get messaging clear and work with SRC to help with social media content 
late in the year 
- To possibly launch campaign for donations late 2024 and early 2025 
 
2. Parent Information Night planned for March 2025 

7.  Fundraising Update – Michelle Pullen (Wandy H absent) 

-Approx. $4000 worth of prizes have been donated. More needed. 
-Raffle tickets to be going on sale soon (1/10/24) drawn 29/11/24 (maybe 
change sale date to first day term 4) 
-Trivia night Wed 27th November- planning progressing well 
-Ticket price to be $55 
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8.  Other business and close 

-School uniform policy discussed (to add to agenda for next meeting) 

 

Meeting closed 7:50pm  

Next meeting Tuesday October 15th 7pm-8:30pm in school library 
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